Dean Chuthamanee welcomed Professors from University of Groningen, the
Netherlands

June 11, 2012

Assoc.Prof. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, our MUPY Dean cordially welcomed Prof. Maarten J. Postma, Chair
in Pharmacoeconomics, Department of Pharmacy and Dr. Herman J. Woerdenbag, Department of
Pharmaceutical Technology and Biopharmacy from University of Groningen, the Netherlands on June 11,
2012. Both professors gave two special lectures entitled "Teaching and Research on Pharmacoeconomics
at University of Groningen” and “Teaching and Research on Pharmaceutical Technology and Biopharmacy
at University of Groningen” for MUPY staffs and graduate students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/905



